
 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Christmas Music Events 

 
You are warmly invited to join us for our two main musical events of the Christmas period: 
 
The Christmas Concert – Tuesday 13th December, School Hall at 7pm 
 
This will be a concert of around one hour in the School Hall. All ensembles and choirs will be participating.  
Refreshments will be provided by the Parents’ Association.  
 
 
The Carol Service – Wednesday 14th December, Ripon Cathedral at 7.30pm 
 
This school event will involve all choirs (Musicality, Chamber Choir, Man Choir and Senior Girls’ Choir) and 
the Brass Ensemble. Refreshments will be provided before and after the service by the Parents’ Association. 
The Headmaster has issued invitations but he would like to urge parents to attend; all are very welcome. 
 
This event has proved to be incredibly popular over the years and the Cathedral is likely to be full.  I am sure 
it will be a wonderful event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr E Seymour 
Director of Music  


